
Center News To-Do
Thank you to all of our families that
brought in goodies to recognize our
staff for Teacher Appreciation Week! 

This month we will have a graduation
ceremony for 3-5 year old students to
recognize their hard work as they
move forward and grow. As we
transition in to summer please look for
a water day schedule for your
child/children’s classroom. 

 Our last day for Preschool/PreK is
May 16 .  If your child is leaving for
the summer and you need them to
stay longer, please see Miss Heather
in the office to provide us your two
week notice per our CHELC policy. 
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Last year our Amazon summer wishlist
was very successful for our kiddos. We’ve
have some families asking if are posting
a new one for this summer. Please check

your Brightwheel messages within the
next week for the wishlist. We greatly
appreciate any summer donations of

new or gently used outdoor toys as well
that aren’t on the list. 

Thank you!

5/13 PreK & Preschool Graduation
 (3-5 years old)

5/15 Library Visit
5/16 Last Day of Preschool/PreK 

for the Academic Year
5/19 Summer Fun Begins!

Current Openings

Enrollment has began at our new Allen

Campus location! Please like, follow

and share our Facebook page to see all

of our progress and updates for our

new location! Our tentative opening

date is July/August 2025.
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Important Upcoming Dates




